

Year 7/8 CAMP ROTORUA 2020 PARENT HELPER CONFIRMATION

Letter 3

17-2-20

Dear Parents/Caregivers,

Thank you very much for those who offered to assist us on our Y7/8 camp to Rotorua as a parent helper.

We had an overwhelming response with parents wishing to accompany us. Unfortunately, we have only room and need for 12 parents.

The parents who will be joining us on camp are as follows.

Males:

Elvan Duffy Steve Karl Pete Worsfold Mark Foden Graeme Dickenson Brian Neumann Roley Southall Matt Gillatt

Females:

Michelle Ruddell Sandy Jeffery Amy King Julie Mcrae

Understandably, we will have some disappointed parents who have missed out but there are plenty more opportunities this year to come and help. Thank you again for your support.

If a change in circumstances stops you from coming to camp please let me know A.S.A.P so that we can organise a replacement.

We will have a parent helper meeting on Monday 2nd March at 5:30pm.

Regards,

Tim Burke Jen Caddick Kim Neumann